
Dear Sixth, Seventh, and Eighth Grade Student/Parent: 

We realize that you like to take advantage of the “Back to School” sales that begin in July.  To help with your 

shopping, we have compiled a list of supplies that your child will need to bring to school.  These supplies will 

be needed all year. 

● Pencil case 

● 2 packages wide ruled loose leaf paper (​NOT COLLEGE RULED!​) 
● 6 thick marble backed, lined copybooks 

● 1 5-subject spiral notebook  

● #2 pencils with erasers 

● Blue or Black ink pens (no pink, purple, aqua, etc.) 

● Red, green, and/or orange pen for correcting 

● Black fine line marker 

● 2 highlighters 

● 2 glue sticks 

● 12” ruler 

● Protractor 

● Pocket folders – one for each subject 

● One package LINED 3 x 5 index cards 

● Earbud headphones 

● Backpack (no wheels-they don’t fit in their lockers) 

● 2  boxes of tissues 

● 1 bottle hand sanitizer (6th and 8th only) 

● 1 Lysol disinfectant wipes (7th only) 

● 2 boxes of sharpened Pencils (Dixon or Ticonderoga only) for Math Class 

● 24 sharpened Ticonderoga or Dixon #2 pencils to leave in Art Room 

● 6 expo markers for Math Class (Bring ​one​ to math class each day). 

● No lined sketchbook 

● One set (12 or 24 your choice) of colored Sharpie brand markers 

● One set (12 or 24 your choice) of colored pencils  

● Plain metal manual pencil sharpener 

● Adult scissors 

● 3 pink erasers to leave in the Art Room 

● Chromebook 

 

DO NOT PURCHASE FOR SCHOOL USE:  white out, gel pens, feather toppers, character pens, etc.  They are only 

distractions and toys.  Assignment books are distributed at the beginning of the year in homeroom. 

Thank you for your cooperation in getting the children ready to come back to school in September. 

Sincerely, 

Teachers 6, 7, and 8 


